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Wishing you all a very Merry Christmas and a 
Happy New Year 

 

 
 

Our Christmas 
Tree is in place, 

the domestic 
team have done 
a wonderful job 

of making it 
look so 

beautiful. 

 

Our 
residents 
have 
spent 
some 
time 
enjoying 

Christmas inspired glass decoupage. 

 

The Lounge 
has been very 
busy, it has 
been lovely to 
see the 

residents socializing regularly and 
enjoying each other’s company. 

 

Jessie Celebrated 
her 102nd Birthday 

earlier in the 
month 

 

We wish her many 
happy returns! 

Our residents were wished 
a very Merry Christmas 
from Lord and Lady 
Devonport via Zoom in the 
dinning room. The 
residents were delighted 
with this surprise call 

 
We will keep you all updated with future guidance regarding 
visiting as and when this changes. 
 
We hope that you all remain safe and well over the festive 
period. 
 
Best wishes from all at Peasmarsh Place 

 


